
Printed on: 20/05/2022 09:10:08

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

19/05/2022  15:33:212022/1044/P OBJ Christopher I am concerned that the height and size of the proposed development will obstruct my view and restrict some 

light. My property sits diagonally behind the proposed development at 1a Priory Road NW6 4NN and have 

lived here for 8 years.

I am also concerned that the new development will require the removal of trees and shrubs which currently 

form part of my view.
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